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Activities:
Monday @ 10:00 a.m,– Dominoes
Monday @ 1:00 p.m. – Cards (Triple Play)
Tuesday @ 10:00 a.m. – Shuffleboard
Tuesday @ 2:00 p.m. – Poker (small clubhouse)
Tuesday & Thursday @ 1:00 p.m. – Cards
Wednesday @ 6:00 p.m. – Cards (Triple Play)
Thursday @ 4:00 p.m. – Social Hour (bring food to share) 
Sunday @ 6:00 p.m. – Cards (Triple Play)
Monday thru Saturday – Pickle Ball @ 2 p.m.

Corporate has ordered the defibrilator to be placed in the large clubhouse 
but we don’t know when it will be here as it is on back order. Anyone 
interested in learning how to use it can go to FirstAidforFree.com for 
online instructions,

Ladies’ lunch is scheduled for 3/22. Sign up sheet is on the bulletin board.

Sandy North and Bill Robbins are hosting a cookout on March 19th @ 
1:00 p.m. This will be behind the clubhouse in the open area. Hot dogs and
hamburgers will be provided by Sandy & Bill and everyone is asked to 
bring a side dish to share plus your drink and a folding chair. A sign up 
sheet will be on the bulletin board.

There will be a yard sale on March 26th from 8:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. For 
those who are new to the park, just put whatever you have for sale out in 
your driveway. The HOA will have tables in the large clubhouse and are 
asking people to donate one clean, saleable item that can be sold there. 
Please bring it to the clubhouse on Friday evening after 6:00 p.m.

Ray McKinney is doing a hamburger, hot dog and chips picnic on April 
16th at 1:00 p.m.
and needs helpers. Please contact him if you are willing to help.

Mike Nalesco is working on a website for the residents and it will be 
WWNHOA.com. It will take a couple of months to get fully up and 
running but you can check it out from time to time. Looking forward to its 



completion. It can be used for newsletters, pictures, general information, 
items for sale or free, etc.

Christmas seems far away but if we want a Christmas party, we need to 
start planning in order to get the date and catering set up. Charlie 
McCulloh has generously offered to take care of the music for any event 
we have. What we need is for two or more people to volunteer to help in 
coordinating events. Ideally, it would be nice to have an activities 
committee that could take care of coordinating all activities. Any 
volunteers????????

The office has advised that the someone on Shawnee has a water leak that 
is getting into the sewer system. Please check your toilets and faucets to 
determine if you have a leak. Thank you.

Next Board Meeting is 
March29at2;00p,m, 

Next HOA Meeting is April 4 at 7:00 
p.m.

Hope to see more people at these next two meetings.

NOTE: If there is something you would like to see added to the 
newsletter, please contact Kay.

      

 


